## EMMER GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Grove Road - Emmer Green - Reading - RG4 8LN

Tel: 0118 937 5464

E-mail: admin@emmergreen.reading.sch.uk

Headteacher - Mrs. T. Crossman

November 2020









Dear Parents,

As you probably know, 9<sup>th</sup> - 15<sup>th</sup> November is BBC's Children in Need Appeal. This year the theme is 'Five to Thrive!', with an emphasis on fun ways for your children to feel better about themselves. On Friday 13<sup>th</sup> November, we will be having a non-school uniform day, encouraging children to wear anything with a positive message on it. It could be a t-shirt, jumper, hat, badge or anything else that could contain a positive message. We will be keeping an eye out for any impressive home-made efforts as well.

On this day, the school will be taking part in their own class 'Arty Party'. We will produce individual pieces of art based on Pudsey the bear. The School Council will select a couple from each of their classes to be displayed in the corridor. In addition to this, we will be playing some party games in our classes, including 'Pin the eye patch on the Pudsey' and some other classics.

Instead of a collection bucket in the School Reception area, donations can made via the Children In Need website online @ https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/

We hope that this will be a really fun event and that Emmer Green Primary raise lots for the Children in Need appeal. Thank you for your contribution!

Yours sincerely

Marlon Minty and the School Council